Application Process for IIWE scholarship from Women in Engineering, Engineers Australia
If you would like to apply for this scholarship please email the following documents to Jenny Brown, Administrator of National WIE Committee at JBrown@engineersaustralia.org.au 

1. Cover letter of no more than one page that includes the reasons that you would like to attend the workshop

2. Curriculum Vitae (maximum 3 pages)

3. An essay of maximum 1000 words on one of the following topics

· The benefits of diversity in the engineering workforce
· Cultural differences in engineering practice

· Internationalisation in engineering practice

Applications close at 5.00 pm on Monday 9 May, 2005.

The winner will receive notification by 23 May, 2005.  If you have an Australian passport (allow 10 working days to get one if you haven’t) then you will not require a visa. However, this will still be a reasonably tight timeline for travel booking and organization, so if you have a non-Australian passport you should check on visa requirements and timelines before deciding to enter for the scholarship.

Judging Panel
The judging panel will consist of:

Professor Andrew Downing – National President of Engineers Australia

Mr Rupert Grayston – Deputy Chief Executive of Engineers Australia

Dr Julie Mills – Chair of the National Women in Engineering Committee of Engineers Australia

What the scholarship will cover

The scholarship will be a total value of $A4000 and include:

· Return economy airfare

· Conference costs including accommodation, registration and materials and some lunches

· Meals and incidentals allowance of approximately $A800 (depending on fare)

Scholarship conditions and requirements
The scholarship is open to all female students studying their final year in an engineering program at an Australian university, who are enrolled in the Honours stream.

As part of the IIWE process, you will be required to undertake some preparation and research before you depart to enable you to make presentations at the workshop.  Full details of this are explained in “Pre-program preparation” within the Program Description document. The resources on the webpage of the National WIE Committee will be able to provide assistance with some of this preparation. http://www.ieaust.org.au/about_us/sig/wie/
On your return to Australia, you will also be required to make a presentation at both your university, and your local Engineers Australia Division (in a forum to be negotiated – could be your local WIE group, Division Committee or similar) about your experiences at the conference and what you gained from it.
